
 

 

May 15, 2017 

 

RE:  Camas Code Update 

Dear Mayor Higgins, City Council and Mr. Maul: 

On behalf of the Building Industry Association (BIA) of Clark County we are writing you to request a 

delay in implementation of the proposed building code changes tonight.  You will be hearing, either in 

writing or orally, from many members of the development community and your own hearings officer 

about some of the proposed changes with serious concerns.   

Rather than approving these changes in a vacuum we would invite staff to sit down with the 

commenters to try and address the concerns.  Many of the changes involve significant policy changes 

that could result in significant expense not only for the private sector, but the public sector as well.   

On behalf of the BIA we thank you in advance for your careful consideration of the concerns raised by 

the development community and for delaying action.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Aaron Marvin, 2017 President 

BIA of Clark County 
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